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Committee Members: Mark Danaher, Leann Morgan, Dirk Mathews, Keri Aaver, Melanie Diffey,
Kelly Pierce, Pam Ehlers

Activities to Date  
· Continued standardization of training process for all Training provided (FCD, SCDA, Clinical Supervision) This includes the applications for trainings including Instructor and Master Trainer.
· Updated FCD textbook for grammar and old resources – All changes were made for the FCD text beginning in the fall of 2020.

· Because the chapter on Diversity is outdated, we decided this chapter cannot wait for the new edition in 2023. We are working with the Diversity Initiatives and Cultural Inclusion Committee to update this chapter in 2021.
· We have updated and improved the FCD / SCDA instructors webpage with frequently asked questions and other consistent clarifying information as a way to make sure instructors are delivering quality content.
· Quarterly webinars for FCD-I Currently going thru “best practices” for each Chapter. January – Chapter 3 (Theory), April –Chapter 4 (Assessments) and at the June conference we will highlight Chapter 5 (Ethics)

Projected Plan through fiscal year end (September 30th)
· We are exploring creating an online group for FCD-Instructors to continue to educate and support instructors. We meet in May to discuss.
· Looking at starting the update of the FCD textbook edition in 2022 with completion in 2023
· Developing a continuing education model for FCD-Instructors that we hope to have ready for the fall 2021
